
MALTBY FOOD BANK 
Visit our Web page at:  www.maltbyfoodbank.org  Like us on Facebook:   MaltbyFoodBank  

Make a donation online using 

MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR 

A big THANK YOU to the community, our supporters, donors and 

volunteers for a great year!  We have been able to help over 250 

families. We could not do it without each and every one of you. 

Thank you to those who donated coats earlier this year in the summer.  

We accept coats any season and store them to give out at the 

appropriate time.  As the month is getting colder, we are asking for 

new and gently used coats, adults and children sizes.  We have given 

out some coats to our youth, but need more.  We are also in need of 

new hats, gloves and scarves for all ages. 

Our Holiday Food Needs are Turkeys and Hams!  We also need 

olives, stuffing, gravy, Jell-O, pudding, canned fruit, flour and sugar 

(white, powder & brown).  We would need Thanksgiving Food by 

November 18th and Christmas Food by December 16th.   If you have a 

group that needs service hours and/or would like to have a food drive, 

please contact Dianne at 360-668-1463. 

We need gifts for children up to the age of 18, however, we mostly 

need gifts for children ages 12 to 18.  Gift cards are always welcomed 

for this age group.  The deadline date for gifts is December 11th.  

We would also like to be able to give our Seniors a gift card for gas, 

restaurants, grocery stores, or one-stop shopping stores.  Any help 

with this would be greatly appreciated. 

Our donation hours for the holidays are: 

Mondays – 9:00 a.m. to noon  

Tuesdays - 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Thursdays – 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Saturdays, November through December – 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

If those times do not work for you, please call 360-863-2268 and we 

will be happy to schedule a time to meet you. 

 

AGAIN, THANK YOU 

Natalie Oswald - Director 

HELP NEEDED 

There are many tasks that need 

attending to around the food 

bank that we need help with. 

We always need: 

Truck drivers to assist with 

daily food pick-up from local 

grocery stores. 

Workers to help with 

maintenance work. 

Volunteers to help out with 

special client events. 

If you want to help make a 

difference contact:  

Director@maltbyfoodbank.org 

 
 

 

Turkey’s or Hams are needed for the 
upcoming holiday meal distributions. 
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2015 CHARITY AUCTION AND DINNER 

This years western themed charity auction and dinner was a great success.  

Guests bid on items ranging from local artisan items, autographed Sounders 

and Seahawks memorabilia, a one of a kind, custom made dog bed from 

Westhill, an Herbfarm all day experience, two round trip tickets anywhere 

Southwest Airlines flies and even a Gordon Lightfoot autographed guitar. 

The barn doors opened at the Golf Club at Echo Falls around 4:00 pm on 

September 12.  The Langston Family of Snohomish sponsored the hoedown 

which was led by auctioneer Kevin Van Hollebeke.  The auction which 

benefited the seniors, families and homeless in the Maltby area, was attended 

by over 120 guests. 

At the end of the night, after the bidding was done, the desserts were eaten 

and winning items were distributed, the fund-a-need paddle raise 

contributions were $21,100.  This years fund-a-need was to enable us to 

provide fresh produce year round and continue to provide fresh dairy each 

week.  A net overall $50,000 was rustled up from the crowd that night. 

The Maltby Food Bank board, volunteers and clients wish to thank each and 

everyone of you who volunteered, attended, bid on, sponsored, donated, 

advertised or basically helped out in one way or another to assist with our 

ongoing need of funds.  This auction helps us keep food on the table for those 
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The 2015 Charity Auction and Dinner 
was a great success. 

 

Contact Us 

If you are interested in helping out 

with next year’s fundraiser, please 

contact: 

Auctionchair@maltbyfoodbank.org 

 

2016 date to be determined. 



who might not otherwise have it. 


